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February 4, 2020

State of Connecticut

SENATE

STATE CAPITOL
300 CAPITOL AVENUE
HARTFORD, CT 06106-1591

Senator Carlo Leone, Chairman

Representative Roland Lemar, Chairman
Senator Henri Martin, Ranking Member
Representative Laura Devlin, Ranking Member

Transportation Committee

Room 2300

Legislative Office Building
Hartford, Connecticut 06106

Dear Committee Leadership,

CO-CHAIR
AGING COMMITTEE
INSURANCE & REAL ESTATE COMMITTEE

VICE-CHAIR
HOUSING COMMITTEE
HUMAN SERVICES COMMITTEE

RANKING MEMBER
REGULATION REVIEW COMMITTEE

Because individual members may only propose bills of a financial nature this year, I
would ask that the Transportation Committee raise a bill that would amend section 13b-
79p of the general statutes to require the Commissioner of Transportation to increase
the number and frequency of trains running on the Waterbury branch line of the Metro-
North Commuter Railroad, and to add stops in Seymour, Shelton and Derby.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,
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Kevin Kelly

State Senator - 21st District

Prior or related bill, if any: 2019 426

Internal SRO Bill Number: KK026
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